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MPLA Activities: 

-Met with Professional Development Task Force on Wednesday, November 7th via 
Zoom.  I volunteered to present a webinar on Customer Service in February. 
-Reached out to Showcase and Spark Talk Presenters to encourage their submittal of 
topics to the MPLA newsletter. 
-Posted the “Call for MPLA newsletter submissions” and a membership plug in the 
Kansas Library listserv on  December 11th. 
-Requested MPLA Conference Display materials from former Kansas Representative. 
-Requested survey results from George Seamon, Past KLA President, to share with 
MPLA Board. 

 
KLA Activities: 

-Participated in vote to update bylaws. 
-Helped review and edit the conference survey, which was sent out in early November. 
 
 

Submitted by: Shanna Smith, Mulvane Public Library Director 


